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 GOD LOVES US SO MUCH… 

That he gave us the gift of his only son, Jesus! This Winter Sunday 

School will look at some of the amazing attributes Jesus has to 

bring us hope that God loves us and is always there for us. These 

attributes include being compassionate, genuine, wise, forgiving, 

thankful, cooperative, generous, honorable, empathetic, and 

faithful! 

Sunday School will also be working on lessons from our All In One 

Sunday School Winter curriculum book. The children have decided 

they would like to work on a fun and supportive Valentine’s project 

for our homeless friends that join us for community breakfast this 

February. To help show these individuals that Jesus loves them. 

The children will be making a special Valentine’s box that we will 

leave in Brewer Hall, if any other adults would like to add to the 

fun. Directions for how the easy paper valentines can be made,  

will be located near the mailbox. 

Lastly, please take a moment to enjoy a few pictures we have 

hanging up in Brewer Hall of activities our Wesley children enjoyed 

this past fall. Wishing everyone a Happy and Healthy 2025! 

-Rhianna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Director: Rhianna Burke 

Email: education@wesleyworc.org 
 

Upcoming Events 

2025 VBS theme is here!  
In an effort to include more 

family participation,  

A parent/guardian survey  

will be given out this month, 

to see what schedule best 

suits our family’s needs for 

vacation bible school 

activities this year. More 

information about VBS will  

be out shortly! Reach out to 

Rhianna to fill out our 

survey, or ways to volunteer. 

 

Confirmation 2025 

Calling all 8th, 9th, 10th, 11th,  

& 12th graders as well as 

anyone else who may have 

missed this opportunity 

during the Covid pandemic. 

We welcome you to join us 

this year for confirmation 

classes. Classes will be held 

for one hour after service 

each Sunday, March- June. 

Please reach out to Pastor 

Moo, and/or Joseph Fletcher 

for more information.  
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